
Stockton PAC Presents The Greater 
Ocean City Theatre Company’s 
Production of ‘Rapunzel’ 

 
Coming to the Cape May Convention Center July 31 

 
For Immediate Release 
Thursday, June 27, 2013 
 
Contact: Suzé DiPietro 
  Interim Director, Stockton PAC 
  , in conjunction 

with The Greater Ocean City Theatre Company, is proud to announce Stockton 
Playhouse’s production of “Rapunzel” on Wednesday, July 31 at 10:30 a.m. at 
the Cape May Convention Center. 
 
Tickets are $10 and may be ordered online at www.capemaycity.com

 or by 
calling 1-855-708-9699 or by going to the Cape May Convention Center, 714 
Beach Avenue, Cape May, N.J. 08204 
 
 
This witty, tongue-in-cheek retelling of a perennial favorite features a possessive 
mother who happens to be a witch, a tentative young man who happens to be a 
prince and a strong-willed but naïve young girl with the longest hair you're ever 
likely to come across – not to mention a contemporary moral about parent-child 
relationships which engages young audiences. With a book and lyrics by two 
creators of the hit television show “Friends,” rest assured this fairy tale isn't going 
to be business as usual. 
 
-more- 
 
 

http://www.capemaycity.com/
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(Rapunzel – Theatreworks/USA version is presented through special 


